
Dear Phillip, 

I'm writing to vehemently object to the proposed mobile phone tower at John Fisher Park 
sports field in Curl Curl. As a parent and resident of Curl Curl I am absolutely shocked that 
Optus would request this placement and that the government even consider the approval. 
Frankly appalling!!

As I'm sure you're aware this placement is within less than 100m of Curl Curl Public and steps 
away from where families and children play every day and have conduct weekday and 
weekend sports training and games. Absolutely ridiculous to consider this as the right location 
given community concern!!

Additionally, I'd like to understand why this is deemed necessary? I've not spoken to one 
resident about the need for faster connections for internet of phone reception. There is already 
a large tower less than 1km away in Brookvale - which is obviously more appropriate as an 
industrial zone. 

I'd appreciate a response on this matter.

Thank you
Angus Keene
38 Parr Avenue, North Curl Curl NSW
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